
If you are registered with a GP in Shropshire or Telford and  
Wrekin and have been referred for a hospital or another 
medical appointment, you might be eligible for help with 
non-emergency patient transport (NEPT.)

To find out if you are eligible, please call: 01743 762650. 
The NEPT service in Shropshire, Telford and Wrekin is provided by Medical Services.

Transport options for
patients in Shropshire, 
Telford and Wrekin

Do you have a medical condition which 
prevents you  from using other forms 
of transport?


